
 

 

 

Safety First 
Oldham schools have been warned via 
our ‘School Safe’ communication system 
to be extra vigilant when admitting 
visitors to school, following an incident at 
a local school. At Friezland, even when 

we know you, we always ask parents and carers to wait 
outside the building to drop-off/collect children and will 
always escort you into the building if you are attending a 
meeting. Contractors are also booked in, in advance. Please 
don’t think us rude if we don’t recognise you and ask you to 
wait until we can verify your identity- we want to keep 
everyone safe and be able to account for everyone on our 
school grounds. As always, please let us know in advance if 
someone different will be collecting your child and share 
your two-word passcode with them. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

Guitar / Ukulele / Keyboard Presentations 
Well done to everyone who 
performed in this week’s 
musical presentations. We were 

all really impressed with the progress you have made this 
year! Information will be sent home regarding next year’s 
tuition and summer term taster sessions, for applicable 
age groups- look out for the e-mails. 
 

The King’s Coronation Picnic Lunch 
We enjoyed some royal activities on Friday, with a picnic 

lunch which most children were able to enjoy outside, 

before we had to ‘run for cover’ as the heavens opened -

a very British picnic experience. Enjoy the extra Bank 

Holiday weekend! 
 

Outdoor Learning Day 

On Friday 19th May, we will hold our annual outdoor 

learning day. On this day the children should come to 

school in their PE kits as the day will be very practical. If 

the weather is poor, we will re-schedule to maximise the 

enjoyment of the day. We are asking for a donation of £2 

per pupil (via Eduspot), to support the 

purchasing of food and resources 

needed on the day. Thank you to those 

who have already donated- much 

appreciated. 
 

Sport Race Afternoon Weather permitting, the children 

will take part in Sports Day on Thursday 25th May. During 

the morning, the children will take part in a range of 

activities and events and during the afternoon, you are 

invited to come and spectate for our races (bring a camping 

chair or blanket to sit on)! The children should come to 

school in their Friezland PE kit and trainers.  

 
Class 1 & 2 Races: 1 - 2pm 
Class 3 & 4 Races: 2 - 3pm 

 
 

Fathers’ Day Breakfasts This year we’re 

inviting Dads or special guardians to a 

breakfast treat (21st OR 28th June, 8:45-9:45 

am) which will coincide with Fathers’ Day 

on Sunday 18th June. If you wish to attend, 

you MUST pre-book in advance via the following LINK and 

pay for the breakfast via your Eduspot account. Your place 

is only confirmed once both are done. To ensure a place for 

those who want one, we are limiting the breakfast to one 

adult per family NOT child, on one of the dates only. Any 

excess bookings will be refunded. Your child(ren) will join 

you and will be treated to toast. 
 

Dates for the Diary 
May 

8th Bank Holiday- School Closed (MON) 

9th-12th Year 6 SATS 

18th Y6 Kingwood Meeting (virtual), 5pm (link to follow) 

19th Outdoor Learning Day 

23rd Y5 Kingswood Meeting for 2024 (virtual), 5pm, (link to 

follow) 

25th Sport Race Afternoon 

25th End of Summer Term 1 (THUS) 

June 

5th Start of Summer Term 2 (MON) 

14th-16th Y6 Kingswood 

15th Guitar Awards (selected children only) 

20th Class 3 Halle’ Visit  

21st Fathers’ Day Breakfast 8:45-9:45am (pre-book ONLY) 

28th Fathers’ Day Breakfast 8:45-9:45am (pre-book ONLY) 

  

5th May 2023 

https://forms.gle/pxP7F8y7CPjLcAcL6


 

 

  



 

 
 

 


